
 
 

 
 
 
Governor Sisolak announced that all casinos in the state of Nevada will 
remain closed for 30 days and that the only businesses that should remain 
open are those that are essential for the community, such as healthcare 
providers and businesses that provide food.  The only restaurants that are 
allowed to remain open are those that provide delivery, drive-thru or 
curbside pickup.  The governor stated that only essential services should 
remain open such as the following:  Pharmacies, grocery stores, drug & 
convenience stores, banks and financial institutions, hardware stores, gas 
stations, food processing, agriculture, industrial manufacturing, feed 
mills, construction, trash collection, grocery and household goods 
(including convenience stores), home repair/hardware and auto repair, 
pharmacy and other medical facilities, biomedical and healthcare, post 
offices and shipping outlets, insurance, banks, gas stations, laundromats, 
veterinary clinics and pet stores, warehousing, storage, and distribution, 
public transportation, and hotel and commercial lodging. 
 


